
  

 
 

DOWNTOWN SIGNAGE COMMITTEE MEETING  
Minutes of the Tuesday, February 14th, 2017 Meeting 

Public Works Conference Room, Government Center 

 

The thirty-sixth meeting of the Downtown Signage Committee was held on February 14th, 2017. 

Tricia Stiller convened the meeting at 8:10 AM. Members present were Dave Park, Beth 
Whisman, Russel Francois, and Tricia Stiller. Crystal Howard, Thom Jones and Carl Teicman. 
Members absent were Kyle Ham, Andrew Johnson, Tom Krieger, and Vicki Tilton. County staff 
present was Hannah Eisner. City staff present were Kevin Kothe, Steve Rasmussen and Katie 
Simpson.   

There was no Public Comment.  

Minutes of the January 10th meeting were presented. Motion to approve by Carl, second by 
Thom and approved by all. 

The committee further discussed information provided by KMA at the December 13th, 2016, 
meeting. The committee also discussed at length the Tag Line issue. Given the uncertainty about 
the proposed Tag Line, the committee decided to think about this issue and have another meeting 
in a week. 

The next meeting will be at 8 AM, February 21st, 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 AM. 

 


